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In person voting,with voter ID, meets the President's EO requirements and is the 

most fair, safe way to vote.  This prevents most attempts at fraud and protects 

election integrity.  This is one of the campaign issues that our current President ran 

and won on. 

 

Wh3n we moved here from another State we were shocked that there was no in 

person voting.  I lack of any in person voting is suspicious and I suspect it is 

unconstitutional.  It is definitely NOT what our Founding Fathers believed in, nor do I 

believe Oregon''s First settlers or first State legislatures would have supported taking 

our RIGHT to personally vote on election day away. 


